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Check out Camp Onseyawa 
 http://www.onseyawa.org  

May Club Anniversary 

05-04-1993 Lori Reals 

DATE PROGRAM CHAIR TOPIC 

May 17 
Methodist Church 

Jeff Graff Retiring Police Chief Scott Upchurch will share his 
thoughts on his 27 years serving the Village.  

May 26 (Thursday) 
Local Palate 

Todd Freelove Social gathering starting at 4:30.  Musical entertain-
ment begins at 6:00!  Be there, or be square. 

May 31 
Methodist Church 

Theresa Dorgan Dave Markel of the Seneca Falls Rotary will give us 
an update on the Malawi Children’s Village project. 

 

May Club Ann. (Cont.) 

05-08-2001 Gary Carnevale 

05-17-2011 Mary Beer 

05-26-1998 Jeff Graff 

May Birthdays 

05-06 John McCarthy 

05-12 Kathy Barrick 

05-18 Ralph Adams 

ANNOUNCEMENTS:  
1)  Hear Ye, Hear Ye—There will be no meeting on Tuesday, May 24,  In-
stead our club will meet on Thursday, May 26 at the Local Palate in Phelps.  
We will begin at 4:30.  Live music will begin at 6:00 that evening.  We will 
enjoy the atmosphere and fare that Megan Kasperek’s establishment has to of-

fer.  Guests are welcome to join us for this informal Rotary social event. 
 
3) The Camp Onseyawa golf tournament is set for June 11, 2022 at Silver Creek Golf 
Course in Waterloo.   Looks like we will have a team representing our club. 
 
4) SAVE THE DATE:  Our Changeover celebration will be held on Wed. June 29 start-
ing at 5:30 pm.  Further details to be announced. 

RECAP OF 10 MAY MEETING: 
Attendance: 30+      Guests: District Governor Janet Tenreiro of the Canandaigua Rotary Club, 

Assistant Governor Jim Crane of the Victor-Farmington Rotary Club  
50/50: New member Dianne Emerson.  Congratulations!    

 
Program:  A new era for the Clifton Springs Rotary Club arrived on Tuesday May 10.  We were 
excited to induct three corporate members and one individual member into the Clifton Springs Rota-
ry Club in a traditional induction ceremony. The corporate members inducted were:  
Clifton Springs Country Club represented by Paula Triplett designated as Primary Member and 
Associate Members Doug Triplett, Dianne Emerson, and Andrew VanNorstrand.  
The Finger Lakes Area Counseling and Recovery Agency (FLACRA) represented by Primary 
member Jennifer Carlson and Associate Members Tammy Janke, Ruth Donk, and Jason Briggs.  
The Clifton Springs Area YMCA represented by Primary Member Todd Freelove, who has been 
an Active member of our club for many years, and Associate Member David Michaels.  
And individual Active member Kris Blair, who owns and operates KTB Marketing and Promo-
tions in Clifton Springs.  
The new members are pictured receiving their pins and badges. District Governor Janet Tenreiro of 
the Canandaigua Rotary assisted in the ceremony and offered welcoming remarks. 

 
Thanks to David 
Hook and Tops 
Friendly Mar-
ket for donating 
the beautiful 
“Welcome to 
Rotary” cake for 
the special occa-
sion. 

May Birthdays (Cont.) 

05-25 Bob Woodhouse 


